
Bridgeport Elementary 

Second Grade 

Mr. Brzuszkiewicz 

Dear Students, 
  Welcome to second grade!!! My name is Mr. Brzuszkiewicz, and I will be your 
teacher this year!  As you can see I have a really long last name, so everyone usually just 
calls me Mr. B.  Second grade is going to be awesome!  We will be doing so many 
interesting activities and exploring so many different topics!   Believe it or not, by the 
end of the year we will use the skills and strategies that we have learned to run our own 
little community within our classroom.  We will have a bank, town hall, snack shack, and 
even a classroom store.  It’s going to be great!! During the summer I will be in and out of 
the classroom getting it ready for next year’s school year.   By the time you arrive for the 
first day of school, it will look like a brand new classroom! 
 I thought it would be helpful if you could bring the following materials to school 
on the first day.  Please be sure to put your name on all of your school supplies. 
 1 small pencil box 
 2 boxes of crayons 
 1 pair of scissors 
 2 glue sticks 
 1 dozen #2 pencils 
 1 pocket folder 
 1 boxes of tissues 
 2 spiral notebooks 
 1 sports top water bottle 
***Extra needs wish list for the classroom 
    - Sandwich zip baggies 
    - Storage zip baggies 
  
 Everyday we will have a designated time for snack, so feel free to bring in a snack 
each day.  Due to a gluten allergy, there is an attached handout regarding the types of 
snacks that are safe for the classroom. You will also need sneakers for Phys. Ed. class and 
in order to play outside on the playground.  During Art class you will be doing a lot of 
projects so it will be helpful if you bring in an art smock to wear during art class. 
 The Summer goes by fast and before we know it the first day of school will be 
here!  I’m very excited to see and meet everyone!  It’s going to be a great year!  Until 
then, enjoy your summer!!! 

                         Mr. B. 




